NOTICE
HOMEOWNERS PERFORMING ELECTRICAL WORK

New Jersey law requires persons performing electrical work to be licensed.  An exception to this law is persons doing electrical work on their principal place of residence.
A properly completed electrical application stating the type of work being done must be submitted to the Construction Department.  Along with this application, an electrical drawing complying with the applicable sections of the National Electric Code for the work being done MUST be included.
Some of the information to be on the drawings are as follows:
· Location of electrical equipment, switches, lights, receptacles, etc.
· Size of wire
· Circuit breaker size
· Line diagram of installation and wiring method (Romex, armored cable, pipe)

It is incumbent on the homeowner to obtain and supply this information on his own when filing an application.


